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House PE Day 

On Wednesday we enjoyed House PE Day.  All children 

took part in various sports throughout the day including 

golf, archery, floor lacrosse and the famous ‘fun run’! 

 

 

      

Reminder - all Year 1 and Year 

2 children need to be in school 

in the week beginning 11th June 

due to the KS1 Phonic Checks.  

If your child is unable to attend 

during this week please notify 

us as soon as possible. Enjoy your half term break! 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon May 28th – Fri 1st Jun 

 Half Term Holiday 

____________________ 

Mon Jun 4th 

 School Opens 

 Balanceability Club 

 Rounders Club 

Tues Jun 5th 

 Year 4 Countryside Day 

– see Parentmail for 

details 

 Dodgeball Club 

Wed Jun 6th 

 Forest Schools – Year 2   

(am only, please send 

uniform to change into) 

  
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